
The Richmond Celtic Soccer Committee is working hard to ensure that Futsal will be offered to our 

community this Fall.  Futsal will be offered to children and adults living in the Richmond, Melbourne, 

Cleveland and Kingsbury areas.  Futsal is an activity that is fast and exciting.  It also helps maintain a 

healthy lifestyle. 

What is Futsal?  It is different from soccer.  This activity is fast paced game with it’s own unique rules.  It 

has been gaining in popularity every year.  We have included in the link below all of the rules and 

regulations of Futsal. This activity will take place at RRHS (Richmond Regional High School) on Monday 

night s with the following schedule: 

 

U9 and U10 mixed (children 
born in 2010 and 2011) 

6:10pm-7:00pm $80.00 per player for the session 

U11 and U12 mixed (children 
born in 2008 and 2009) 

7:10pm-8:00pm   $80.00 per player for the session 

Senior League mixed  8:10pm-9:00pm   $100.00 per player for the 
session 

      

The sessions this Fall will be for 12 weeks starting on; 

 September 30th 2019 and ending December 16th 2019 and  

 January 13th 2020 to March 30th, 2020 

 

There are limited spaces available: we will only accept 20 players per category. 

You can register by contacting either: 

Andrea Barrie  819-345-2098  annieandmike2010@hotmail.com 

Jo ann Herbers 819-826-2260 joann.herbers@hotmail.com 
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